
Hi everybody!     Newsletter February 2021-02-26 
 
As most of you know, tjänstepensionen was paused a while ago since we did not know what 
repercussions the pandemic would have. 
 
I am pleased to announce that, as of March 1st, we have reactivated everyone that is a full time 
employee here at Lexher. 
I believe that you will start receiving letters directly from Avanza regarding this. 
 
We appreciate the understanding from you all. These are trying times, but it feels like we are turning 
a corner towards a more normal state. 
 
 
 
I hope you are all doing well, even though most of you have to work from home. 
 
The recommendation from Folkhälsomyndigheten has recently been revised. It is unfortunately 
somewhat stricter now. You can read more here. 
 
With this in mind I wanted to remind you that we can do video calls on Slack. If you need to ask 
questions or just chat with any of the Lexher team, might as well do a video call. 
I know that I appreciate seeing some familiar faces once in a while 
���� 
 
Also, after the Lexher Survey we did a while ago, Hanna is starting discussion groups regarding 
company efforts. 
If you feel that you would like to contribute, or have any suggestions, contact Hanna directly and she 
will give you the details. 
 
 
Other than that, I wish you all a great weekend in this beautiful spring weather! 
 
/Khalex 
 

https://www.sll.se/verksamhet/halsa-och-vard/nyheter-halsa-och-vard/2021/02/nya-regionala-rekommendationer/

